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Thank you for inviting East Coast to comment on the above consultation document. I 

can confirm that we consider that the policy statement does comply with the statutory 

requirements and that it makes clear Scottish Ministers’ policy with regard to these 

matters. 

 

We have no further comments on the consultation. 

Transport Scotland, the national transport agency 
Còmhdhail Alba, buidheann nàiseanta na còmhdhail 

 


